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The Book of Random Tables 4: Fantasy
Role-Playing Game AIDS for Game Masters
Do you play science fiction tabletop roleplaying games? Like Star Wars, Star Trek,
Stars Without Number, Traveller or
Starfinder? These 25 random tables help you
cut down GM prep time. Don't waste time
creating things your players never see. Fill
in the details at the table or create the
entire adventure by rolling dice. Focus on
storytelling and have more fun while running
your RPG campaigns. Never get caught without
a name or a cargo item. Spice up your
sessions with random encounters and side
quests. The tables include: Adventure Ideas
Alien Names Asteroid Belt Encounters Cargo
Corporation Names Fictional Medications
Fictional Trade Goods Lab Experiments Planet
Names Reasons a PC is Absent Ship Names Space
Hazards Technobabble And 12 More!
www.dicegeeks.com

A People's History of the United States
Dark Albion: The Rose War is a 275 pages
long, OSR RPG campaign setting, set in a
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fantasy medieval
England
during the War of
the Roses (15th century). Think England +
sorcery + demons and fairies + some fantasy
twists to the world. 80% of the book is
system neutral, so can be used with most roleplaying games. Nonetheless, this book is
designed with OSR games in mind, and will run
best with Fantastic Heroes & Witchery (also
available on Createspace/Amazon), and similar
games such as Osric, Swords & Wizardry, etc.
Note lastly that layout and art have been
given great care to make the most visually
pleasing book as possible: this means 10
maps, and two illustrations per pages on most
of the 275 pages!

Fantasy Towns
50 Towns, Villages, and Cities for Tabletop
RPGs with Maps and Adventure Ideas Do you
play Dungeons and Dragons, Pathfinder, or
another fantasy RPG? If so, these towns and
cities will cut down your GM and DM prep
time. Each town comes with a map and three
adventures ideas. Plus history, government
structure, information about the economy,
imports and exports, population,
demographics, businesses, and attractions or
landmarks.

Random Tables: Cities and Towns
Not long after research began at RAND in
Page 3/30

Read Book Online The Book Of Random Tables
Quests 2 1000 Adventure Ideas For Fantasy
Tabletop
Playing
1946, theRole
need
arose Games
for random numbers that
could be used to solve problems of various
kinds of experimental probability procedures.
These applications, called Monte Carlo
methods, required a large supply of random
digits and normal deviates of high quality,
and the tables presented here were produced
to meet those requirements.This book was a
product of RAND's pioneering work in
computing, as well a testament to the
patience and persistence of researchers in
the early days of RAND. The tables of random
numbers in this book have become a standard
reference in engineering and econometrics
textbooks and have been widely used in gaming
and simulations that employ Monte Carlo
trials. Still the largest published source of
random digits and normal deviates, the work
is routinely used by statisticians,
physicists, polltakers, market analysts,
lottery administrators, and quality control
engineers. A 2001 article in the New York
Times on the value of randomness featured the
original edition of the book, published in
1955 by the Free Press. The rights have since
reverted to RAND, and in this digital age, we
thought it appropriate to reissue a new
edition of the book in its original format,
with a new foreword by Michael D. Rich,
RAND's Executive Vice President

The Book of Random Tables
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BESTSELLER
Starz "Brilliantly written. . . .
Outstanding."—The New York Times Book Review
Newly arrived in New York City, twenty-twoyear-old Tess lands a job working front of
house at a celebrated downtown restaurant.
What follows is her education: in champagne
and cocaine, love and lust, dive bars and
fine dining rooms, as she learns to navigate
the chaotic, enchanting, punishing life she
has chosen. The story of a young woman’s
coming-of-age, set against the glitzy, grimy
backdrop of New York’s most elite
restaurants, in Sweetbitter Stephanie Danler
deftly conjures the nonstop and highadrenaline world of the food industry and
evokes the infinite possibilities, the
unbearable beauty, and the fragility and
brutality of being young and adrift.

Stars Without Number (Perfect Bound)
Thls text ls about one small fteld on the
crossroads of statlstlcs, operatlons research
and computer sclence. Statistleians need
random number generators to test and compare
estlmators before uslng them ln real l fe. In
operatlons research, random numbers are a key
component ln arge scale slmulatlons. Computer
sclen- tlsts need randomness ln program
testlng, game playlng and comparlsons of
algo- rlthms. The appl catlons are wlde and
varled. Yet all depend upon the same comPage 5/30
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puter generated
random
numbers. Usually, the
randomness demanded by an appl catlon has
some bullt-ln structure: typlcally, one needs
more than just a sequence of Independent
random blts or Independent uniform 0,1]
random vari- ables. Some users need random
variables wlth unusual densltles, or random
com- blnatorlal objects wlth speclftc
propertles, or random geometrlc objects, or
ran- dom processes wlth weil deftned
dependence structures. Thls ls preclsely the
sub- ject area of the book, the study of nonuniform random varlates. The plot evolves
around the expected complexlty of random
varlate genera- tlon algorlthms. We set up an
ldeal zed computatlonal model (wlthout
overdolng lt), we lntroduce the notlon of
unlformly bounded expected complexlty, and we
study upper and lower bounds for
computatlonal complexlty.In short, a touch of
computer sclence ls added to the fteld. To
keep everythlng abstract, no tlmlngs or
computer programs are lncluded. Thls was a
Iabor of Iove. George Marsagl a created
CS690, a course on ran- dom number generat on
at the School of Computer Sclence of McG ll
Unlverslty.

The Magister
SHORTLISTED FOR THE ORWELL PRIZE In 1978
Timothy Garton Ash went to live in Berlin to
see what that divided city could teach him
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later, by then internationally famous for his
reportage of the downfall of communism in
Central Europe, he returned to look at his
Stasi file which bore the code-name 'Romeo'.
Compiled by the East German secret police,
with the assistance of both professional
spies and ordinary people turned informer, it
contained a meticulous record of his earlier
life in Berlin. In this memoir, he describes
rediscovering his younger self through the
eyes of the Stasi, and then confronting those
who had informed against him. Moving from
document to remembrance, from the offices of
Britain's own security service to the living
rooms of retired Stasi officers, The File is
a personal narrative as gripping, as
disquieting, and as morally provocative as
any fiction by George Orwell or Graham
Greene. And it is all true.

The Rise And Fall of British Naval
Mastery
An idea book for Fantasy Roleplaying Games
offering answers to such eternal questions as
"What's in the Giant's Lunchbox?" and "Why is
there an Underworld?" The Dungeon Dozen
provides over 200 system-agnostic random
tables designed to fuel game ideas for GMs
and players of fantasy role playing games.
These tables run the gamut from quick monster
generators, encounter tables, strange
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treasures,
weird
hirelings,
at-the-table quandaries for when the players
take an unanticipated turn.Loaded with black
and white old school dungeon art calculated
to spur on the imagination, the PDF is
thoroughly book-marked and has a quickreference guide and full index.

Sweetbitter
The Trueba family embodies strong feelings.
This family saga starts at the beginning of
the 20th century and continues through the
assassination of Allende in 1973.

Dark Albion: the Rose War
Statistics: Principles and Methods, 7th
Edition provides a comprehensive, accurate
introduction to statistics for business
professionals who need to learn how to apply
key concepts. The chapters include real-world
data, designed to make the material more
relevant. The numerous examples clearly
demonstrate the important points of the
methods. New What Will We Learn opening
paragraphs set the stage for the material
being discussed. Using Statistics Wisely
boxes summarize key lessons. In addition,
Statistics in Context sections give business
professionals an understanding of
applications in which a statistical approach
to variation is needed.
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Anatomy Role
of an
Adventure
Need adventure ideas for Dungeons & Dragons
or Pathfinder? Cut down your GM prep with
1000 quest options. This book is a collection
of quests or adventure ideas for the use in
fantasy tabletop role-playing games. The
ideas are organized by a broad topic and are
placed in a random table format. Each table
has one hundred ideas. You can use these
adventure ideas to run RPG sessions in
several ways. You can read through the tables
and choose an idea. You can take several
ideas and combine them into one scenario for
a campaign. You can roll randomly on a table
to find an adventure on the fly. You can also
use these ideas as side quests within
original or premade campaigns. The first six
tables contain ideas that range from story
hooks to scenarios to globe-spanning
adventures. These tables are organized under
the topics: Dungeons Hooks, Royal Quests,
Forest Quests, Doorways to Another World,
Town Quests, and Sea Quests. The next three
tables are as follows: Questing Beasts, Quest
Objects, and Lost Cities. Here you will find
the name of a thing and a bit of context.
These are meant to be used as the goal of the
quest. How the goal is attained is up to the
gamemaster. Meta-Quests is the last table in
the book. It is a list of simple ideas that
can be used as micro-quests much like
collecting feathers in Angry Birds or
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Non-Uniform Random Variate Generation
A collection of random tables which enable
you to quickly design a whole variety of
places, from taverns to wizards towers to
guilds to sinister cults. Whether you are
designing a new location from scratch or just
need inspiration, the ideas and details in
this book will help bring your world to life.
Inside these pages you will find charts to
create exotic worlds, NPC backstories, big
bad evil guys, cults, grave ways, guilds,
heists, islands, prisons, ships, taverns,
towns, war camps, and wizard's towers.
Suitable for use with the world's greatest
fantasy roleplaying game, or any other
fantasy RPG.

The Harmony of the World
Introductory Statistics is designed for the
one-semester, introduction to statistics
course and is geared toward students majoring
in fields other than math or engineering.
This text assumes students have been exposed
to intermediate algebra, and it focuses on
the applications of statistical knowledge
rather than the theory behind it. The
foundation of this textbook is Collaborative
Statistics, by Barbara Illowsky and Susan
Dean. Additional topics, examples, and ample
Page 10/30

Read Book Online The Book Of Random Tables
Quests 2 1000 Adventure Ideas For Fantasy
Tabletop
Role Playing
Gameshave been added to
opportunities
for practice
each chapter. The development choices for
this textbook were made with the guidance of
many faculty members who are deeply involved
in teaching this course. These choices led to
innovations in art, terminology, and
practical applications, all with a goal of
increasing relevance and accessibility for
students. We strove to make the discipline
meaningful, so that students can draw from it
a working knowledge that will enrich their
future studies and help them make sense of
the world around them. Coverage and Scope
Chapter 1 Sampling and Data Chapter 2
Descriptive Statistics Chapter 3 Probability
Topics Chapter 4 Discrete Random Variables
Chapter 5 Continuous Random Variables Chapter
6 The Normal Distribution Chapter 7 The
Central Limit Theorem Chapter 8 Confidence
Intervals Chapter 9 Hypothesis Testing with
One Sample Chapter 10 Hypothesis Testing with
Two Samples Chapter 11 The Chi-Square
Distribution Chapter 12 Linear Regression and
Correlation Chapter 13 F Distribution and OneWay ANOVA

The House of the Spirits

Table Fables II
For many tabletop RPG players, the joy of an
in-depth game is that anything can happen.
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the adventure’s primary location, but every
other location?whether it's a woodland
clearing, a random apothecary or the depths
of a temple players elect to explore?has to
be improvised on the fly by the Game Master.
As every GM knows, no matter how many story
hooks, maps or NPCs you painstakingly create
during session prep, your best-laid plans are
often foiled by your players' whims, extreme
skill check successes (or critical fails) or
their playful refusal to stay on task. In a
game packed with infinite possibilities, what
are GMs supposed to do when their players
choose those for which they're not prepared?
The Game Master’s Book of Random Encounters
provides an unbeatable solution. This massive
tome is divided into location categories,
each of which can stand alone as a small stop
as part of a larger campaign. As an example,
the “Taverns, Inns, Shops & Guild Halls”
section includes maps for 19 unique spaces,
as well as multiple encounter tables designed
to help GMs fill in the sights, sounds,
smells and proprietors of a given location,
allowing for each location in the book to be
augmented and populated on the fly while
still ensuring memorable moments for all your
players. Each map is presented at scale on
grid, enabling GMs to determine exactly where
all of the characters are in relation to one
another and anyone (or anything) else in the
space, critical information should any combat
or other movement-based action occur. Perhaps
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nearly 100 maps, the
book's one-shot generator features all the
story hooks necessary for GMs to use these
maps as part of an interconnected and
contained adventure. Featuring eight unique
campaign drivers that lead players through
several of the book's provided maps, the
random tables associated with each stage in
the adventure allow for nearly three million
different outcomes, making The Game Master's
Book of Random Encounters an incredible
investment for any would-be GM. The book also
includes a Random NPC Generator to help you
create intriguing characters your players
will love (or love to hate), as well as a
Party Makeup Maker for establishing
connections among your PCs so you can weave
together a disparate group of adventurers
with just a few dice rolls. Locations include
taverns, temples, inns, animal/creature
lairs, gatehouses, courts, ships,
laboratories and more, with adventure hooks
that run the gamut from frantic rooftop
chases to deep cellar dungeon-crawls, with a
total of 97 maps, more than 150 tables and
millions of possible adventures. No matter
where your players end up, they'll have
someone or something to persuade or deceive,
impress or destroy. As always, the choice is
theirs. But no matter what they choose, with
The Game Master's Book of Random Encounters,
you'll be ready.
Page 13/30

Read Book Online The Book Of Random Tables
Quests 2 1000 Adventure Ideas For Fantasy
Tabletop
Role Playing
Gamesand Methods, 7th
Statistics:
Principles
Edition
"For use with the fifth edition Player's
handbook, Monster manual, and Dungeon
master's guide"--Back cover.

Table Fables
Tabletop RPGs such as Dungeons & Dragons and
Pathfinder are amazing things, but no matter
which edition you play, the characters always
need an interesting world to explore.
Building these unique, colorful, vibrant
worlds can be a heavy burden to bear. Table
Fables II: The World-Builder's Handbook is a
labor of love - over 100 illustrated pages of
tables and generators designed to make the
burden of being a world-builder a little
easier. Every table is focused on creating
unique lands and filling them with adventures
and encounters for your players. Just a few
of the tables include: a full dungeon
generator, quest generators, loot tables,
villain motives, planet builders and god
generators, all compiled to help you create
an interesting and memorable world. Whether
you are new to the world of tabletop gaming
or a veteran, Table Fables II: The WorldBuilder's Handbook will help you uncover a
unique world of magic for you and your
players. Thanks for reading, and happy
gaming.
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One Table to Rule Them All! The Mother of All
Encounter Tables is here! This utility is
unlike any before conceived. This is not just
a random book of tables, but a well-thoughtout dungeon master utility that will make
wilderness travel, city streets, and dungeon
corridors all more interesting. It contains
encounters for each terrain type from
mountains to the ocean, in each climate from
arctic to tropical, and has separate tables
for day and night encounters. Also factored
in are relative rarities of individual
encounters, with space left for the DM to
insert new monsters of his choosing. In
addition to encounters with monsters and men,
there are tables for unusual weather events,
strange occurrences, accidents, and
encounters with NPCs. Trade routes and
caravans are detailed as well as trolls and
dragons. After all, you never know when ants
will infest your food, or when the cleric
will get struck by lightning!

The Mother Of All Encounter Tables
Come join the adventure in Symbaroum, the
acclaimed Swedish roleplaying game! Explore
the vast Forest of Davokar in the hunt for
treasure, lost wisdom and eternal fame. Visit
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the barbarian
clans to
trade or to plunder
their treasuries. Establish a base of power
among princes, guilds or rebellious refugees
in the capital city of Yndaros. Or survive
encounters with Arch Trolls, dark-minded
Blight Beasts and undead warlords. But
whatever you do, never ignore the warnings
spoken by the wardens of the forest: tread
carefully and do not disturb the ruins of
old, for the dark deep of Davokar is about to
awaken. Made in Sweden

Introductory Statistics
Vast is Vornheim, the Grey Maze Give somebody
a floorplan and theyll GM for a day show them
how to make 30 floorplans in 30 seconds and
theyll GM forever. Need to know how to get
from here to there even if neither here nor
there are listed on a map? Even if there is
no map? Need a random encounter? Need instant
stats for that random encounter? Need to know
why there was a random encounter? This book
was designed to help you make a city happen
now. In addition to details on Vornheim,
adventure locations, and player commentary
from the I Hit It With My Axe girls, every
single surface below this jacket including
the back of the jacket, the book covers
underneath, and the inside covers has been
crammed full of tools to help you build and
run a city no matter what edition game you
play.
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Game Mastering
Never Get Caught without a Dungeon Map Your
players now want to explore the ruins you
mentioned in an offhand remark. Don't worry.
With this book of maps, you'll have an
exciting dungeon ready to go before your
players can open the Doritos bag or check
Facebook. D&D Dungeon Masters and Pathfinder
Game Masters never get caught without a
dungeon map ever again. Never worry about
your players straying from the main
adventure. Always have a dungeon ready to go.
This book includes: 100 hand-drawn original
dungeon maps. These maps will only be
available in this book. Unique dungeon names
to get your creativity flowing. A
comprehensive 1D100 table of dungeon
encounters. Have characters fall into fiery
pits, not cliches. Plus, all the maps I have
ever posted on my blog or included in free
products. The total number of dungeon maps is
177!

Vornheim the Complete City Kit
Cut down your Game Master prep time with 25
1D100 random tables. Do you play Dungeon &
Dragons, Pathfinder, or other fantasy
tabletop role-playing games? If so, these
random tables come in handy any time your
players are searching or exploring. Don't
waste your time prepping things your players
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pull out these tables
and create a quality gaming experience simply
by rolling dice. In this fourth volume of the
Fantasy RPG Random Tables book series, you
will find items in a dragon's lair, critical
hit and miss tables, underground and jungle
encounters, a bounty board, and much more.

Symbaroum
Do you play D&D or Pathfinder? Tired of
spending hours preparing for an RPG session?
This book provides helpful tips, so you can
become a no-prep gamemaster. It is organized
into three sections: Arcana, Three Keys, and
Arrows in the Quiver. The Arcana section
deals with my history and struggles with
learning how to gamemaster and why I decided
to stop preparing for sessions. The Three
Keys section is the heart of the No-Prep
Gamemaster. These short chapters provide the
framework on which anyone can begin to
gamemaster without preparation. Arrows in the
Quiver is a selection of tips and tricks that
any GM can use to cut down preparation time.

The Book of Holding
This is the second volume of the Earthkeep
series. Little Blue's children are dying - in
some cases, just after birth. Magister Zella
Terremotto Adverb and her sister magisters
find themselves in an unexpected alliance
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A Million Random Digits with 100,000
Normal Deviates
Do you play Dungeons and Dragons, Pathfinder
or some other obscure brand of fantasy
tabletop role-playing game? Do you enjoy
lists of magical items, fantastical weapons,
dubious potions and fascinating books? Do you
tire of your players asking difficult
questions, like 'what is in the dead guy's
pocket?' or 'what is on this tavern's menu?'
or other such wearisome inquiries concerning
details you had no time to prepare for? Well,
then this is the book for you. Table Fables
is filled over eighty illustrated pages of
lists and generators designed to be useful to
game masters, young and wizened alike.

The Dungeon Dozen
Convicted on federal fraud charges, Giudice
was sentenced to fifteen months in prison.
Her tiny prison cubicle in Connecticut felt
so far removed from the glamorous world
portrayed on The Real Housewives of New
Jersey. What was a skinny Italian to do? Keep
a diary, of course. Now she comes clean on
all things Giudice: growing up as an ItalianAmerican, dealing with chaos and catfights on
national television, and eventually, coming
to terms with the reality of life in prison.
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32 Random Tables for Tabletop RolePlaying Games
Fantasirollespil.

Probability and Random Processes
Make your fantasy tabletop role-playing game
even more epic with hundreds of creative and
unexpected details to keep your story fresh,
your settings vivid and alive, and your
friends guessing! Take your fantasy world to
the next level, all with the roll of a die!
Random Tables: Cities and Towns is a utility
book for fans of tabletop role-playing games
like Dungeons & Dragons, allowing Game
Masters to generate on-the-fly content for
adventurers traveling, shopping, or simply
passing through towns and cities. Adventurers
love to ask tough questions that can
sometimes put Game Masters on the spot and
put their creative skills to the test. Never
fear being stumped when the party asks: What
building is across the street from the
thieves’ guild headquarters? Who runs the
local potion shop? Who is staying in the
other rooms of the party’s tavern? Generate
all of these answers and more by rolling on
the dozens of randomized tables provided
within these pages. Your players will love
your fast-paced and exciting adventures; and
even you will be on the edge of your seat to
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The Book of Random Tables: Quests:
Adventure Ideas for Fantasy Tabletop
Role-Playing Games
A fantasy adventure game, at its very heart,
is about developing an open-ended "story" of
the characters. The referee is in charge of
the fantasy world, and the players direct the
actions of their characters in that fantasy
world. Neither the referee nor the group of
players has complete control over what's
going to happen, and the result is an
evolving set of surprises for both the
referee and the players. Unlike the players,
as the referee and creator of the game world,
most of your "work" is done ahead of time. To
some degree or other, you have to create the
groundwork for the adventure before the game
starts. Even though no battle plan survives
contact with the enemy - and if you're an
experienced referee you know exactly what I
mean - the game has to start with a starting
point. This might just be a vague set of
ideas, or it might be as complex as a set of
maps with a detailed key and well thought-out
encounters for the players to run into. The
Tome of Adventure Design is organized as a
series of "books," each one providing
resources at every step of the way. The vast
majority of the content of each book is made
up of random generation tables that we
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for our own use. It shoud be said up front
that these are tables for deep design - in
other words, most of them are too long, and
contain too many unusual or contradictory
entries, for use on the spot at the gaming
table. There are already many excellent books
of tables for use on the fly; the tables in
these books are different. They work best as
a tool for preparation beforehand, providing
relatively vast creative resources for
browsing and gathering, rather than quick-use
tables designed to provide broad, fast
brushstrokes. Our shorter tables tend to
deliver cryptic results designed to shock the
reader's creativity into filling in the gaps,
whereas the longer tables are unusably vast
for easy random generation, being designed to
shock the reader's creativity into operation
by presenting a sea of possibilities.

Tome of Adventure Design PoD Softcover

Dungeons for the Master
Miller and Childers have focused on creating
a clear presentation of foundational concepts
with specific applications to signal
processing and communications, clearly the
two areas of most interest to students and
instructors in this course. It is aimed at
graduate students as well as practicing
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engineers,
and
includes
unique chapters on
narrowband random processes and simulation
techniques. The appendices provide a
refresher in such areas as linear algebra,
set theory, random variables, and more.
Probability and Random Processes also
includes applications in digital
communications, information theory, coding
theory, image processing, speech analysis,
synthesis and recognition, and other fields.
* Exceptional exposition and numerous worked
out problems make the book extremely readable
and accessible * The authors connect the
applications discussed in class to the
textbook * The new edition contains more real
world signal processing and communications
applications * Includes an entire chapter
devoted to simulation techniques

The Book of Random Tables
Do you play Cyberpunk RED, Shadowrun, or
another tabletop RPG? Cut down your
gamemaster prep time with 32 1D100 random
tables. Just like the first book, this book
helps the gamemasters of cyberpunk tabletop
role-playing games cut down their prep time.
These random tables add details to campaigns
and sessions with a roll of the dice. Find
useful tables like Items in a Corporation
Locker Room, Items in a Gang Hideout, Items
in a Pawn Shop, Items in a Slurp, Shop's
Kitchen, Office Building Encounters, City
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Spurious Correlations
In this Second Edition of this radical social
history of America from Columbus to the
present, Howard Zinn includes substantial
coverage of the Carter, Reagan and Bush years
and an Afterword on the Clinton presidency.
Its commitment and vigorous style mean it
will be compelling reading for under-graduate
and post-graduate students and scholars in
American social history and American studies,
as well as the general reader.

Xanathar's Guide to Everything

The No-Prep Gamemaster
Paul Kennedy's classic naval history, now
updated with a new introduction by the author
This acclaimed book traces Britain's rise and
fall as a sea power from the Tudors to the
present day. Challenging the traditional view
that the British are natural 'sons of the
waves', he suggests instead that the
country's fortunes as a significant maritime
force have always been bound up with its
economic growth. In doing so, he contributes
significantly to the centuries-long debate
between 'continental' and 'maritime' schools
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war. Setting British naval history within a
framework of national, international,
economic, political and strategic
considerations, he offers a fresh approach to
one of the central questions in British
history. A new introduction extends his
analysis into the twenty-first century and
reflects on current American and Chinese
ambitions for naval mastery. 'Excellent and
stimulating' Correlli Barnett 'The first
scholar to have set the sweep of British
Naval history against the background of
economic history' Michael Howard, Sunday
Times 'By far the best study that has ever
been done on the subject a sparkling and apt
quotation on practically every page' Daniel
A. Baugh, International History Review 'The
best single-volume study of Britain and her
naval past now available to us' Jon Sumida,
Journal of Modern History

The File
From Michael Ondaatje: an electrifying new
novel, by turns thrilling and deeply moving
-- one of his most vividly rendered and
compelling works of fiction to date. In the
early 1950s, an eleven-year-old boy boards a
huge liner bound for England. At mealtimes,
he is placed at the lowly "Cat's Table" with
an eccentric and unforgettable group of
grownups and two other boys. As the ship
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the Indian Ocean,
through the Suez Canal, into the
Mediterranean, the boys find themselves
immersed in the worlds and stories of the
adults around them. At night they spy on a
shackled prisoner -- his crime and fate a
galvanizing mystery that will haunt them
forever. Looking back from deep within
adulthood, and gradually moving back and
forth from the decks and holds of the ship to
the years that follow the narrator unfolds a
spellbinding and layered tale about the
magical, often forbidden discoveries of
childhood and the burdens of earned
understanding, about a life-long journey that
began unexpectedly with a sea voyage. From
the Hardcover edition.

The Game Master's Book of Random
Encounters
The authors have presented and interpreted
Johannes Kepler's Latin text to English
readers by putting it into the kind of clear
but earnest language they suppose Kepler
would have used if he had been writing today.

The History of the Former Han Dynasty
Stars Without Number is a science fiction
role-playing game inspired by the Old School
Renaissance and the great fantasy and sciencefiction games of the seventies and eighties.
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* Compatible
most
retroclone RPGs *
Helps a GM build a sandbox sci-fi game that
lets the players leave the plot rails to
explore freely * World building resources for
creating system-neutral planets and star
sectors * 100 adventure seeds and guidelines
for integrating them with the worlds you've
made * Old-school compatible rules for guns,
cyberware, starships, and psionics * Domain
rules for experienced characters who want to
set up their own colony, psychic academy,
mercenary band, or other institution

Turning the Tables
"Spurious Correlations is the most fun you'll
ever have with graphs."--Bustle Military
intelligence analyst and Harvard Law student
Tyler Vigen illustrates the golden rule that
"correlation does not equal causation"
through hilarious graphs inspired by his
viral website. Is there a correlation between
Nic Cage films and swimming pool accidents?
What about beef consumption and people
getting struck by lightning? Absolutely not.
But that hasn't stopped millions of people
from going to tylervigen.com and asking,
"Wait, what?" Vigen has designed software
that scours enormous data sets to find
unlikely statistical correlations. He began
pulling the funniest ones for his website and
has since gained millions of views, hundreds
of thousands of likes, and tons of media
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Subversive
and clever, Spurious
Correlations is geek humor at its finest,
nailing our obsession with data and
conspiracy theory.

The Cat's Table
Cut down your Game Master prep time with 25
1D100 random tables. A resource for fantasy
tabletop role-playing games like Dungeons &
Dragons or Pathfinder.
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